
ARD SGOIL A’PHLUIC/PLOCKTON HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER—Week ending Friday 10th June 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you all enjoyed the long weekend last week and I apologise for the glitch in introducing our new 

Friday timings—this matter should soon be resolved and I will keep you updated.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to tell you that, following interview this morning, Miss Jo Scott-

Moncrieff has been appointed as Rector of Plockton 3-18 campus. I offer her sincere congratulations on 

behalf of the whole of our school community. 

Please have a lovely weekend 

Le durachdan,   Susan Galloway 

NEW TIMETABLE 

We are now two weeks into the new timetable which 

is running smoothly.  

Some S6 students are applying for YASS courses to 

enhance their school-based choices, some are mak-

ing minor changes to their option choices and the 

West Highland College courses in Portree started 

this week.  

 

SCHOOL LEAVERS 2022 

All leavers and their parents should have re-

ceived an invitation to the End of Session Cere-

mony on Thursday 16th June at 1.30pm (with a 

short reception afterwards). We do hope you can 

join us as this is a lovely, formal way to mark the 

end to the students’ time in school as they look 

ahead to the next stage in their lives. 

DATES  

16 June End of Session Ceremony (1.30 start) 

18 June Music School Summer Concert 

20 June Shinty team to MacPherson Cup 

29 June S3 trip to Boreraig 

30 June Break for summer holidays 

OCEAN YOUTH TRUST 

We are delighted that this trip, which was post-

poned last year, will be running in July.  

We have 11 pupils taking part this year and there 

will be a meeting for pupils and parents in the 

High School at 7pm on Tuesday 21st June when 

Dr David Murray will share information about 

this exciting voyage. 

SQA 
9 August — SQA results’ day 

Results arrive by Royal Mail. Students 

can also sign up in MySQA to receive 

results by text and/or email. 


